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U.S. Department       1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
of Transportation       Washington, DC 20590 

National Highway     
Traffic Safety 
Administration    
 
February 18, 2011 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
EMAILED 
 
Mr. Wai Hung Tang       NVS-215kjs 
CEO         09E-025 
Dope, Inc. 
5536 Ryland Avenue 
Temple City, CA  91780 
 
Dear Mr. Tang: 
 
In our acknowledgment of this safety recall of June 5, 2009, we specifically reminded you of 
the company’s obligation under Federal law to file six quarterly status reports on the recall, 
and provided you a schedule for doing so.  A copy of this letter is enclosed 
 
On January 8, 2010, you were sent a letter from the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration concerning a missing quarterly report for safety recall campaign 09E-025 for 
the third 2009.  A copy of the notice is enclosed.  You were also instructed to reply to this 
office no later than January 26, 2010.  You did not respond. 
 
This is your third, and last, reminder of your company’s deficiency pursuant to Federal law.   
 
This letter is being sent to your company pursuant to 49 U.S.C. § 30166, which authorizes 
NHTSA to conduct any investigation that may be necessary to enforce Chapter 301 of Title 
49.  Your company’s failure to respond promptly and fully to this letter could subject your 
company to civil penalties pursuant to 49 U.S.C. § 30165 or lead to an action for injunctive 
relief pursuant to 49 U.S.C. § 30163.  If your company does not respond immediately with 
the required information, we will have no choice but to consider appropriate enforcement 
action to include, but not limited to, an action for injunctive relief and/or civil penalties.  
Manufacturers that fail to meet their statutorily prescribed obligations pertaining to safety 
recalls, including failures to provide required reports, may be penalized up to $6,000 per 
violation, with a maximum of $16,375,000 for a related series of violations.  See 49 U.S.C.  
§ 30165 and 49 CFR 578.6.   
 



Please fax or e-mail your report to Mrs. Kelly Schuler at (202) 366-7882, 
Kelly.schuler@dot.gov.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. 
Schuler at (202) 366-5227. 
 
        Sincerely, 

 
       

  
 

        Jennifer T. Timian 
        Chief, Recall Management Division 
        Office of Defects Investigation 
        Enforcement  
 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


